
 

Coming up…  

Monday 13th November 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Wear odd socks 

Tuesday 14th November  

Wear Blue for World Diabetes 

Day  

Family First Aid Course  

8:40am KS2 hall 

Thursday 16th  

Papyrus talk  

2:30pm, KS2 hall 

Friday 17th  

Children in Need—Pyjama 

Day  

Grasshopper Parent/Carer 

lunch  
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Wow, what a fantastic and busy week we have had in school with lots of 

visitors for World of Work Week! Thank you to everyone who gave up 

their time to visit our school. We have had a pilot, representatives from 

Cheshire Police and Fire, and Network Rail just to name a few!          

The children enjoyed meeting author Ruth Quayle and getting their 

books signed! Children also dressed up as what they wanted to be 

when they grow up. See the Facebook page for lots of  photographs. 

Dragonfly class had their Parent/Carer lunch, thank you to all that 

came, the children loved sharing a part of their day with you.  

Every Friday, KS2 children will be     

offered a bacon butty for morning 

break. These will be available to pur-

chase for £1.80 on ParentPay every 

Monday until Thursday midday.  



 

School Lunches  

The lunch menu next week is  

Week 1 

Please note: we only have        

sandwiches available on a         

Thursday, please encourage       

children to try the hot food.  

Please visit our website under the 

Parent/Carer tab and School    

Lunches to see the menus.  

 

If you have moved house 

or changed your contact 

number please inform 

school so we can update 

our records.  

If your child has a full zip PE fleece 

these need to be swapped for the 

quarter zip fleece. Next week on your 

child’s PE day, please ensure children 

bring in their fleeces so these can be 

swapped. 

A big well done to this week’s      

attendance winners 

RABBIT CLASS  

Rabbit class have won this week 

with great attendance. 

They have been rewarded with 

15 minutes of extra outdoor play.  





 
If your child is ever too unwell to attend Nursery or School, please 

don't forget to inform school with their absence. 
 

You can do this by using our main school number,  
telephone: 01606 593315 or alternatively you can contact  

Mrs Ashworth on our WhatsApp attendance number: 
07754 559 291. 

 
If you are unsure if your child can attend school, please don't        

hesitate to contact Mrs  Ashworth to discuss. 
 



Hi everyone,  

 

I am raising money to buy toys for local children who's 

families struggle at Christmas. Last year we raised 

£400 and we were able to fill a trolley full of things for 

boys and girls of all ages. These were handed to our 

local Salvation Army who distributed them out to local 

families who had got in touch needing some help. Any 

donation great fully received. No child should wake up 

on Christmas morning to no gifts from Santa  

 

Thank you, 

Jade Davies  

 

Please donate using the link below:  
Crowdfunding to Buy toys for children for Christmas 

to help local families in need on JustGiving  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/jade-davies-683?utm_term=4y5EYbDPD
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/jade-davies-683?utm_term=4y5EYbDPD







